
 

 
The Association of Professional Engineers and Geoscientists of New Brunswick Moncton Branch (APEGNB) 
is pleased to offer once again the V. C. Blackett Scholarship, for a total value of One Thousand dollars 
($1,000) for 2025.  
 
The APEGNB Moncton Branch wants to support individuals who have selected Engineering or Geoscience as 
their career choice and encourage them on their journey towards the attainment of their post-secondary 
diploma.  
 
Each applicant must showcase their participation in extracurricular activities, academic achievements, and 
financial requirements in their application. 

 
Who is eligible?​​ ​  
●​ Students enrolled as a full time 3rd or 4th year student in an Engineering or Geoscience program at an 

Atlantic Province University for the 2024-2025 year and enrolled in the program for the upcoming 
2025-2026 Academic year.  

●​ Students who have a permanent residence in the counties of Albert, Kent or Westmorland or in the 
Parish of Havelock, Province of New Brunswick. 

●​ Students who have never received this scholarship in the past. 

 
How to submit an application?​  
 
The applicants need to submit a brief letter explaining why they would be a worthy recipient, 
their resume and a copy of their university transcript. The candidates will have to comply with all 
the requirements above in order to have their candidature considered.  
 
Applications have to be received no later than Friday May 2nd, 2025.  
 
Please email your application to the following:  
 
 
 

Margot Allain Belanger, P.Eng,  
Email: apegnbmonctonaignb@gmail.com 

 
 
 
 

The recipient of this scholarship will receive official notification before the end of June 2025. 
 


